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Comments: Increasing the noise limits for ATVs is really backwards, already at over 90db that is dangerous not

just for our ears, but other animals as well. Increasingly our world is getting louder and louder and more people

are suffering from hearing loss and tinnitus. We should be working to lessen our noise in the world, not create

more. Besides us the noise affects animals, creating stress, making it hard for predators to locate prey, and

disrupting mating. The negative impact on the dunes is already irreparable, there is no need to make it worse and

we should work towards the other direction to make it quieter.


